
REMINDER 
Graduation Absentee & Retake Picture 

Day is on:

Thursday, April 4, 2024

DEAR PARENTS:
On the above date, we will offer absentee and retake photos to those 
graduates that were absent or meet one of our acceptable reasons 
for a retake listed below.  

Below are some acceptable reasons for retakes:
Eye Closure  
Out of Focus  
Photographic Flaws 

Off Centering 
Glare in Glasses 
Absentees 

There will be a $10.00 charge for pictures retaken for any reason 
other than photographic errors.

Always wear a smile! 
Van Gogh School Photographers, Inc. 

401 Cornell Ave. * Barrington * Illinois, 60010 
847-382-2282 Ext. 7




